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31/10/2020  19:36:112020/4577/P SUPPRT john mcilvride I have lived in Gloucester Crescent for the past twenty three years, and my partner, Deborah Lovegove for the 

past 16 years. 

We very much support the plans being presented for the development of this property, We consider the 

approach to be sensitive and we applaud any efforts to turn it back into a family residence. 

Like other people who live in the crescent, we have had to endure many incidents of anti social behaviour 

regarding this property.

Any attempt to make improvements is greatly welcomed and support the plans submitted

We also think the roof terrace is an eyesore.

Regards

John Mcilvride and Deborah Lovegove

11 Gloucester Crescent, NW1 7DS
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